
BOOSTER MEETING MINUTES  

9/27/21  

 

Attendees: Megan Berman, Melanie Kilmer, Mary Suvak, Sharon Hoenigman 

 

Opening Prayer: Hail Mary 

 

Secretary’s Report:  

· Megan motioned to approve the minutes from the last meeting. Sharon 2nd.  

 

Soccer Update:  

· Mary will be getting confirmation on teams playing, Megan will register teams (Deadline 10/9) 

· No event at the end of the year due to sunset 

· Coaches have $35 budget for their own snack 

 

Soccer Parking Lot:  

· Melanie is Nick’s neighbor and will discuss the project with him 

 

Pictures:  

· Lisa couldn’t do multiple days. Shannon Hollowell vollunteered to replace her. 

· Shannon took all the pictures and will send to Megan to order on MPix 

 

Volleyball Update: 

· Email sent to parents on 7/8th grade team reminding them of parent code of conduct 

-Sent due to inappropriate behavior at a game against St Anselm 

· Tiffany hasn’t taken to the coordinator position as expected. Looking for a different coordinator.  

· Considering other people with younger kids to take over (Hayden, Nedved) 

· Mary and Sharon to speak with parents 

 



Uniform Handout: 

· All but three picked up their uniform 

· Considered going back to the t-shirt option for soccer, but majority doesn’t feel that is best. 

-Will look for help from teams for uniform pickup/drop off going forward 

· Will do two days for uniform drop off 

 

Treasurer: 

· Waiting on Susan Kuchenbecker to return phone call regarding Bishop Gries Scholarship, transferring 

account account name to Melanie, Venmo options and additional bank account for saved monies. 

· Melanie going to speak with Susan 

 

Booster Bylaws: 

· Need more volunteers. Without them we may not have a sports program very soon.  

 

Parent Meeting: 

· Mr. Gannon eliminated the entire letter to the parents that was to be read at the Parent Night. 

· Will talk to Mr. Gannon about how to get information out to new families, get more help from the 

school regarding volunteers and administrative involvement. 

 

Basketball:  

· Registration officially open until October 15th (system technically open until October 22nd) 

· Megan set up registration in system, but had many issues regarding parents being able to register their 

children. (Sharon confirmed this is an issue for parents who don’t update child’s grade/DOB) 

 

Fundraiser: 

· Sold four hats at orientation and looking to order beanie hats for next fundraiser option 

 

New Business/Old Business:  

Closing Prayer: Hail Mary 


